Parking ramp
expansion hits
a cash bump

FUNDING: City may tap the 2012
program to pay the extra $640,000
needed to complete the third level.

By ScoftAust  —ewrnal
Journal staff o1 /13 /05

Adding a third level to the
downtown parking ramp hit a
snag Monday night after the
Rapid City Council learned an
extra $640,000 will be needed
to pay for the project — an
amount that could come from
the 2012 program.

A third level would add
about 164.spaces to the 323-
space, two-level ramp south of
the railroad. tracks between
Fifth and Sixth streets.

The council postponed until
Aug,. 4 awarding a contract to
J. Scull Construction Services
to build the ramp expansion
for $2,614,100 until the city
nails down the funding
sources for the project.

The city has 30 days from
when bids were opened on
July 17 to either award the
project or reject all bids.

See PARKING, Page A2

2012 fund

Money is
available in the
2012 fund for
the project;
the council

set aside

$2.8 million
dedicated for
parking when

it created the

current five-
year plan in
2005.
However, the
city has talked
for months
about using
the money for
the Rushmont
project.
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